Special Meeting
Review Candidates for Vacant Council Seat #3
March 23, 2021
6:00 p.m.

REMOTE MEETING-The Special Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Mayor Willey. C.M.
Henderson, C.M. McRoberts, C.M. Milanowski, C.M. Dodd, Mayor Willey, and Clerk/Treasurer Oster
were present. There were 4 citizens present (including candidates)

The Town Council asked questions of each candidate present at the meeting Patrick Oechsner, Jilona
Speer, and Miranda Rasmussen.

The final decision regarding the vacant council seat will take place during the next regular council
meeting April 6, 2021,

The meeting was adjourned at 6:44 p.m.
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